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Meeting: April 17, 2019 – Regular Board of Education Meeting 
 
Category: Business Item 
 
Subject: Proposal for Well in Whale Pass 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the proposal by 
Tim Hlvanicka of Aquasource, LLC to drill a well and install a pump for not to exceed 
$25,000.   
 
PERTINENT FACTS: 
 
The existing method of surface water collection for Whale Pass School is problematic. 
Wells that produce safe water have been successfully installed in the area. The plan is to 
locate the well uphill from the school. The community has also expressed an interest in 
having access to a reliable water source. We submitted a request to fund this project 
through the legislative CAPSIS program. The company who made the proposal to drill the 
well will be on the island soon to drill another well in Whale Pass. If legislative money 
should become available for this project, we would strive to improve the water storage 
system to allow for community use. 

 


